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St. Eugene Congregation is a welcoming Catholic community, living in faith and serving God’s people within the 
community and throughout the world.

June 26th, 2022
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StEugeneCongregation.org
414-918-1100

NEW TO OUR 
PARISH?

We’d love to have 
you join our faith 

community! Start the 
process online by 

visiting our website: 
steugenecongregati

on.org or call the 
parish office at 
(414) 918-1102. 

Whether you are a 
parishioner, a visitor, 
a Catholic returning 

to the Church or 
someone seeking 
faith, we hope you 

find your time 
among us inviting & 

welcoming. 

Please feel free to 
ask anyone for 

assistance. 

Come spend time with Jesus on Thursday 
between 8am—8pm with Benediction 

at 8pm at St. Monica.

Eucharistic Adoration is also Tuesday 
between 8am-4pm at St. Eugene

The Holy Eucharist

“The only time Our Lord asked the Apostles for anything was the 
night He went into agony. Not for activity did He plead but for an 

Hour of companionship.”

Venerable Fulton Sheen
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MASS INTENTIONS                                                

SAT 6/25 4:30pm Fr. Mark Payne Parishioners of St. Eugene 

SUN 
6/26 

8:30am  
Fr. Mark Payne  

† Bob Wieczorek 

11:00am Rev. Paul Hartmann 

MON 6/27 8:00am Fr. Tonny Kizza Mass at St. Monica 

TUE 6/28 7:30am Fr. Mark Payne  † Howard Knotek 

WED 6/29 7:30am Fr. Tonny Kizza † Joyce Swanson 

THU 6/30 8:15am Fr. Mark Payne  † Marcus & Eleanor McEllistrem 

FRI 7/1 7:30am Fr. Mark Payne  † John Santori 

SAT  
7/2 

Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3:30pm or by appointment 

4:30pm Fr. Tonny Kizza † Harold & Kathleen Keefe 

SUN  
7/3 

8:30am  Parishioners of St. Eugene Fr. Jerry Herda 

11:00am Anna Saggio Fr. Tonny Kizza 

THIS WEEK                                             June 26th—July 3rd 

SUN  
26  

6:00pm Confirmation Class SM Donovan Hall 

MON  
27 

6:00pm Rosary Chapel 

TUE  
 28 

Summer Confirmation Retreat: June 28th-29th 

8am-4pm Eucharistic Adoration Church 

6:30pm Tuesday Night Slammers T-Ball Playground 

WED  
29 

7:00am Rosary before Mass Church 

THU  
30     

6:00am Catholic Man Cave STME Ministry Ctr. 

8:00am-
8:00pm 

Eucharistic Adoration SM Church 

7:00pm Women’s Study Group Narthex 

8:00pm Men’s Basketball Gym 

8:00pm Catholic Man Cave STME Ministry Ctr. 

FRI 1    

SAT  
2 

7:00am Senior Men’s Basketball SES Gym 

SUN 3      

Our next Bulle!n Deadlines: June 29th for the July 10th Bulle!n & July 6th for the  
July 17th Bulle!n. To submit a request, visit steugenecongrega on.org/
communica ons-requests  Bulle!n Requests are subject to approval. 

Join women of St. Eugene & St. Monica Parishes for 6 
weeks this summer focusing on God the Father, Son & Holy 

Spirit. Our reflec!ons will be based out of Blessed Is She 
reflec!ons on the Catechism and praying with Scripture.  

 
Dates include: June 23 & 30 | July 7, 14, 21, 28 

 
If interested please complete the registra!on form on the 

parish website www.steugenecongrega!on.org/adult-
ministry or contact Meaghan Turner   

mturner@stme.church | 414-420-6167 
 

Small Group Leaders: Holly Cortese, Pat Martell,  
Peggy Reilly, Kathy Saggio, and Heidi Quinn 

The UCCB has provided a new Sta!ons of the Cross resource focused overcoming     
racism which can help you, your family, or our faith community. Please join the Human 
Concerns Sub Commi"ee - Educa!on on Racism praying the Sta!ons of the Cross on 
Monday July 11,2022 at 7:00pm in the Main Church. Handouts will be provided.  

We welcome Theodore Joseph Tremper IV & Jack Robert Gerding to the Church as 
they celebrate the sacrament of bap!sm. May the seeds of faith grow always stronger 

in their hearts and may our prayers support their parents & godparents in their  
responsibility of raising them in the Catholic faith.  
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Thursdays 7-8:30pm I St Eugene Narthex 
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PASTOR’S CORNER 

 

YOUR STEWARDSHIP: July 1-June 5 

YTD Actual: $1,116,230  
YTD Budget: $1,170,327    (—$54,097) 

 

“As the St. Eugene fiscal year comes to a close, the finance council would like to extend its heartfelt thanks to the parish community for its 
generous ongoing support of our mission and ministries.” ~Luke Junk, St. Eugene Finance Council 

HELP NEEDED! The Liturgy Commission for St. Eugene needs a volunteer to co-coordinate the scheduling of ministers. Computer skills would be 
helpful. The parish uses Ministry Scheduler Pro (MSP) and training on how to use the program would be provided. If you are interested or know of 

someone who might be able to volunteer, please contact Mark Konewko at mkonewko@stme.church. Thank you. 

I was raised in Plymouth, Wisconsin. My 
parents deserve a special accommodation 
for raising four boys who were not saints 
by any stretch of the imagination.                     
My mother passed last year, and my               
father remains the patriarch of the family.  
 
My vocation journey began in high school 
at St. Lawrence Seminary Mt. Calvary 

where the seed was tended to with prayer and discernment.     
My journey continued when I entered the College Formation 
Program at St. Francis De Sales Seminary while attending        
Marquette University. I earned a BA in Interpersonal                             
Communications with a minor in Philosophy and Theology. The 
strong relationships I forged during the formation program still 
exist today.  
 
My spiritual journey has not been linear by any means. As my 
spiritual director has gently reminded me throughout the years, 
“God draws straight with crooked lines.” Discernment led me to 
St. Norbert Abbey in Green Bay, Wisconsin, where I entered the 
novitiate and taught at Abbot Pennings High School in De Pere, 
Wisconsin. In 1990, I was sent to Rome to study at the Pontifical 
University of St. Thomas Aquinas, and I received my bachelor’s 
degree in Theology. Shortly after, I was ordained to the                  
priesthood on May 7, 1994.   
 
Prayer and discernment led me back to the Milwaukee                     
Archdiocese as the assistant pastor at St. William Parish.                    
Subsequently, I became pastor of St. Veronica Parish. After a 
brief but rewarding time as administrator of Our Lady Queen of 
Peace, Archbishop Jerome Listecki appointed me pastor of 
Blessed Sacrament – a special community that nurtured my 
faith and vocation for the last five years.  
 
While there are many accomplishments the staff and I achieved 
during my tenure at Blessed Sacrament, I am particularly proud 
of the online faith community we established via online masses. 
We were determined not to let COVID keep God’s people from 
gathering to celebrate our precious liturgy. Blessed Sacrament 
has over 10,000 subscribers throughout the world – a testament 
to the power of collaboration between colleagues and pastor!  
 
Throughout my 28 years of priesthood, I have been blessed with 
many joyful experiences. One experience is my ministry with 
Heart of the Nation Television Mass. Heart of the Nation                       
produces and televises weekly Sunday Mass nationwide, 

providing compassionate spiritual care for Catholics unable to 
participate in holy Mass at a parish. I am profoundly humbled by 
the countless number of parishioners who have shared with me 
how important the TV masses have been in lifting their spirits 
during their hospital stays or while recuperating from illnesses at 
home.  
 
When first approached by Executive Director Bruno John to be a 
part of this important television ministry, I turned down his                  
invitation. I had enough on my plate leading a vibrant parish. 
“God’s ways are not our ways.” Bruno would not take “no” for an 
answer, and I acquiesced to his – God’s- wishes. While                      
celebrating my first television Mass, I found myself very much at 
home with this ministry. Soon after, I accepted his invitation to 
be chaplain. Over the years my involvement with Heart of the 
Nation has evolved and been grace-filled. I am incredibly              
grateful that Bruno and God were persistent. 
 
I also serve the Archdiocese of Milwaukee as a canon lawyer. 
Who would have thought I would be a canon lawyer? Certainly 
not me! God may have blessed me with a strong intellect, but 
not good study habits. Those who know me cannot imagine me 
silent in a library. Reading scholarly articles and authoring                  
research papers do not come naturally to me; however, I am 
grateful I accepted the Archbishop’s generous invitation to study 
canon law. As a result, I have had the good fortune of                             
collaborating with the talented individuals in the Archdiocesan 
tribunal as Adjutant Judicial Vicar and the privilege of rectifying 
situations that prevent Catholics from full and active                               
participation in the life of the church. Recently, I was appointed 
Judicial Vicar of the tribunal. I am humbled by this appointment, 
and I will need your support to honor the responsibilities that 
come with this assignment as I collaborate with you to make                  
St. Eugene’s and St. Monica’s the best faith communities God 
calls us to be. 
 
The reflections I shared with you are just the tip of the iceberg. 
My 28 years of priesthood has been wonderful, challenging and 
filled with many blessings. Where will my vocation journey take 
me in the next few years? Only God knows; “God draws straight 
with crooked lines.” What I do know is that I am thrilled that my 
faith journey now includes the staff and parishioners of                            
St. Eugene’s and St. Monica’s. And a special thank you to all of 
you for welcoming me on your journey. God bless you! 
 
Fr. Mark 

Plan to join the Knights of Columbus and other parishioners in the recita!on of the      
Patrio!c Rosary for our Na!on on Monday, July 4. The Rosary will begin immediately  
following the 8 am Mass at St. Monica's. All are welcome to par!cipate in this moving  

celebra!on of the birth of our Country. 
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SCHOOL NOTES 
Following our final school Mass before the eighth grade graduated, Principal Rebecca Jones presented her Principal Awards.                
Congratulations to the following class and students who were recognized. 
 
Best School Uniform Award – This is given to the class who consistently were in uniform, with shirts tucked in, with a neat                           
appearance, and who followed COVID protocols including wearing a mask when it was a requirement: Congratulations to Grade 1 for 
this outstanding honor! 
 
The Schools Values Awards were presented to the students who best represented one of our four school values.  
Be Your Best Self – Aiden Knight, grade 4 
Be Kind and Respectful – Audrey and Delia Rizzuto, grade 3 
Do the Right Thing – Briggs Comer, 5K 
Learn from your experiences – Kristin Schmirler, grade 1 
 
Congratulations to the award winners, and to all of our students for completing another successful school year! 

LENTEN PROJECT 2022/Twenty Years: One in the Lord 
 
Thanks to all who have donated to this year's Lenten Project that 
supports numerous sustainable agriculture projects for our sister 
parish, Our Lady Queen of Apostles in Nkokonjeru, Uganda. This 
year the money raised will help our Twinning parish purchase an 
updated egg incubator/hatchery for their poultry campus.  
 
The total raised this year was $25,798.38. AMAZING! 
 
We have been twinning with Our Lady Queen of Apostles for 20 
years. We could not con!nue this rela!onship without the            
wonderful and generous parishioners of St. Eugene. THANK YOU!  
 
Photo is of Fr. Lawrence on Pentecost with several of the children 
that par!cipated in the Pentecost Mass. 
 
GOD IS GOOD! ALL THE TIME! The Twinning Commi$ee 

 



 

St. Eugene Parish Office & School: 7600 N 
Port Washington Road, Fox Point WI 53217  
 

Parish Office: (414) 918-1100 
Hours: Tuesday—Thursday 8:30am—4:00pm 
Website: StEugeneCongrega!on.org. 
Seoffice@stme.church 
 

St. Eugene School: (414) 918-1120 
School Hours: 7:30am—3:30pm 
Website: steugene.school.  
schooloffice@steugene.school 
 

Rebecca Jones  School Principal  
(414) 918-1121 jonesreb@steugene.school 
 

Marcela Mejia  School Administra!ve Assistant 
(414) 918-1120 mejiam@steugene.school 
 

For a pastoral or sacramental emergency,  
call the parish office (414) 918-1100 & dial 9.  

STME Ministry Center: (414) 332-1576 
5681 N Santa Monica Blvd. Whitefish Bay WI 
53217. Hours: Monday—Friday 8:30am—
4:00pm. smoffice@stme.church 
 

Pastoral Staff:  
 

Fr. Mark Payne  Pastor 
(414) 420-6163  paynem@archmil.org 
 

Fr. Tonny Kizza  Associate Pastor 
(414) 420-6160  tkizza@stme.church 
 

Deacon Bob Larkin  blarkin@stme.church   
 
Mark Konewko Director of Music & Liturgy 
(414) 918-1104  mkonewko@stme.church 
 

Sue Devine Director of Administra!ve Services 
(414) 420-6162   sdevine@stme.church 

Anne Rice  
Director of Stewardship & Communica!on. 
(414) 420-6166  arice@stme.church 
 

Meaghan Turner  
Director of Adult & Youth Ministries.  
(414) 420-6167  mturner@stme.church 
 

Thaddeus Loduha  
Associate Director for Youth Ministry 
(414) 420-6165  tloduha@stme.church 
 

Jeane"e Lambrecht Director of Child Ministry 
(414) 420-6164  jlambrecht@stme.church 
 
Parish Trustees 
Bill Hudson  wahudson@hdhudson.com 
Eileen Placek  eileenplacek@gmail.com 

ST. EUGENE ATHLETICS OPEN TO SES  
STUDENTS & MEMBERS OF CYM PROGRAM 

 

Volleyball 5th-8th boys & girls 
 

Prac!ce Starts: August 15 
Games: September 9-October 30 
Registra!on Fee: $80 
 

If interested, please contact 
dri-a@hotmail.com 

MARQUETTE HILLTOPPER  
YOUTH FOOTBALL CAMP  

for athletes entering grades 4-8 
 

Camp Dates/Time: June 27 - June 30,  
5:30pm-7:30pm. 
 

Camp Loca!on: Takton Field at MUHS, 3401 W.  
Wisconsin Ave., Milwaukee, WI 

 

More Informa!on:  h$ps://www.muhs.edu/athle!cs/sport-camps-youth 
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Hearing Tests & 
Hearing Devices
Anne Jaramillo, Au.D., Audiologist

Mequon, WI

262-241-8000
Milwaukee ENT Clinic

Schmidt & Bartelt 
Funeral Service

“Providing Affordable Services 
at Your Church or Any One 

of Our Locations.”

10280 N. Port Washington Rd.  

(262) 241-8085

Jacobson’s 
Seasonal Services, LLC

Lawn Mowing and Yard Maintenance, 
Aeration, Mulch, Sod, and Spring Cleanups  

Bush, Hedge, and Tree Trimmings 
Weed Control & Fertilization Treatments

FREE ESTIMATES
GLENDALE

414-540-0299

BALCH
Insurance Agency Inc

Auto-Home/Renters-Business, 
Commercial and Life Insurance

5916 N Green Bay Ave.  
Glendale, WI

414-247-2904 
EBALCH396@AOL.COM

Call today to learn about 
current availability!

Life Plan Community 
414-224-9700 

milwaukeecatholichome.org
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• Free Pick Up & Delivery 
• Dry Cleaning 
• Shirt Laundry 
• Tailoring & Alterations 
• Taking Down & Rehanging Drapes

	 House of Roth	 North Shore Cleaners 
	7975 N. Port Washington Rd.	 1320 W. Mequon Road 
	 Fox Point	 Mequon 
	 (414) 352-0950	 (262) 241-0950

ROMAN ELECTRIC 
Plumbing, Heating 

& Cooling

Residential Work

640 S. 70th St.               414-471-8565

 

Mark Deheck 
Owner/Manager

262 
626-4077

Commercial • Residential • Maintenance • Repair

Higher Ground 
roofing company

Shingling • Single-Ply Membrane Roofing 
Built Up Roofing • Gutters and Downspouts  

Chimney Flashings • Leak Repairs

Asphalt & Concrete  
Ornamental Fence  

Tennis Courts  
Driveways

Bob Fetherston  
(Parish Member)

(414) 351-0800 
www.munsoninc.com

Elizabeth 
Residence

Luxurious  
Senior Apartments

Specialized Services Available

9279 N. Port Washington Rd. 
Bayside, WI

Please Call For Tour 
(414) 351-1213

www.elizabethresidence.com
Family Owned and Operated Community

ANDREW E SMITH DDS 
PARISHIONER 

WILLIAM C DOWSETT DDS

Join us for a compassionate, friendly, caring dental experience.

GENERAL AND COSMETIC DENTISTS

6916 N Port Washington Rd 
414-540-9530

 3601 North Oakland Avenue 
Shorewood, WI 53211

414-961-1812

www.northshorefuneral.com

NIC EHR 
LANDSCAPE CO, INC.
Architecture & Installation 

Snow Plowing

352-9180
Mike Ehr

Habitat for Humanity Germantown ReStore
We Offer Free Pickup!

Hours: 
Monday - Friday: 9am-6pm 

Donations from 9am-5pm 
Saturday 9am-4pm 

Donations from 9am-3pm
W190N10768 Commerce Circle 

Germantown, WI 53022

Washington And Dodge Counties

262-255-7470 
gtrestore@hfhwashco.org

(414) 228-5250

Valet Services 
Full Service Auto Repair

Defining Customer ServiceDefining Customer Service 

414Valet@gmail.com • 414-587-6040 
7501 N. Port Washington Rd. 

Glendale, WI 53217

Contact Janet Axtell 
to place an ad today! 
jaxtell@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x2539

BRIAN SCHWEPPE
Realtor®

414.305.0516
BrianSchweppe@kw.com | www.SchweppeHomes.com

205 E Silver Spring Dr. Whitefish Bay, WI 52317

Recommending Bruce W. Murphy
Email: bruce.murphy@fairwaymc.com     Direct: 414-403-3283

NMLS ID#: 239112  WI#  39753

Contact Janet Axtell  to place an 
ad today! jaxtell@4LPi.com
or (800) 950-9952 x2539


